
Updated WACS are Well-Informed, Achievable with Support,  
and Child Focused! 

 

The Washington Administrative Code (WAC) rules for early learning (center and family home child care) 
are updated.  The updated rules, are in Chapter 110-300, WAC Foundational Quality Standards for Early 
Learning Programs, available at http://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=110-300.  They go into effect 
on August 1, 2019.    

The updated WACS are well-informed: The Early Start Act, passed in 2015, 
required Washington to align licensing, Early Achievers and Early Childhood 
Education and Assistance Program (ECEAP).  Through the work of an active 
Advisory Committee, 45 community meetings, 10 multi-day negotiated 
rulemaking sessions with teams of parents, providers, and licensors, and 
over 2000 public comments, these revised, updated WACS are well-
informed by a large, engaged, and diverse group of people in Washington 
state who contributed their ideas, expertise and experience.   

 

The updated WACS are achievable with support: These revised, updated WACS are achievable by the 
provider community, with advance support and information coming from DCYF so that providers are 
prepared for the August 2019 implementation date.  Videos and webinars started in October, 2018, and 
deep dive education is starting in 2019.    

Visit https://www.dcyf.wa.gov/services/early-learning-providers/standards-alignment/events to learn 
more about educational opportunities.  

The updated WACS are child focused: These revised, updated WACS are child-focused—the WACS are 
the foundation for child development, health and safety.  

 
 
 

http://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=110-300
https://www.dcyf.wa.gov/services/early-learning-providers/standards-alignment/events


What will happen each month between now and August 2019  
so that we can learn more about the updated rules? 

  

 

I want to learn more.   
Is there a website with information? 

 
Yes!  Please visit  to read the updated WACS and  go to 

https://www.dcyf.wa.gov/services/early-learning-

providers/standards-alignment/events  

to get updated information.  

 

 Please email dcyf.wacqanda@dcyf.wa.gov with any questions. 
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